
 

 

 

May 2, 2016 

 

 

Dear ABSF Board Candidate, 

 

Thank you for your interest in the American Birkebeiner Ski Foundation Board of Directors. 

 

The election for new Board members will take place at the Annual ABSF Membership Meeting 

on Saturday, August 6, 2016. 

 

All Board candidates must submit a completed “Candidate Profile.” It is very helpful if you 

submit the profile in electronic format. In addition, all non-incumbent candidates must submit a 

Nomination Endorsement form (enclosed or attached) that contains a minimum of ten signatures 

from current ABSF members. All application materials are due in the ABSF office no later 

than June 21, 2016. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at 715-462-4458 / jleighton@msn.com 

(John Leighton - Secretary) or 651-238-0794/ paul.eckerline@cellmark.com (Paul Eckerline – 

President).   

 

We look forward to receiving your completed nomination materials. 

 

Best regards! 

 

 

John Leighton 

Secretary, Board of Directors 

 

Paul Eckerline 

President, Board of Directors 
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